
Kiwanis Members,

Whew!

That was a fantastic pancake breakfast!  Please take your right arm, 
put it in the air, reach over to your left shoulder and pat yourself on 
the back for a job well done.

The weather was perfect, maybe too perfect for the sausage cookers. 
The crowds moved nicely and I was most impressed with all the help 
we received from our newest members, spouses of members and 
especially the effort we received from the youth that volunteered.  
It was a real team effort and our community responded with great 
numbers.  Thanks to each of you for your part in serving so well.

My special thanks to Dennis Wilson and George Rinker for going 
above and beyond to make sure things went smoothly.  I heard 
comment after comment about how beautiful the morning was, how 
excellent the food was and how nice it is to have this tradition in our 
community.  I saw a 6 year old boy celebrate his birthday with can-
dles on his (pan) cake and family after family came through the lines 
together to celebrate this annual tradition.  From the ticket takers to 
the coffee servers to the table busing and the second servers, it was 
all done with excellence.  I believe that we represented Kiwanis well 
in our efforts to serve our friends in our community and that effort 
mirrors our desire to serve the children of the world.  Thanks to you 
all.

As we wrap up a busy May, we have to start looking forward again.  
Sports day is coming up and Golf league is in full swing. Summer 
time is just around the corner.  What could be next??

Skydiving anyone??

Thanks for caring for others,

Craig
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Are You a Centurion?

Members whose age and years of service 
in Kiwanis total 100 are a Centurion.  

If you have been a member of another Kiwanis 
Club, please let Michelle Randall know of your
years of service, so those years can be added

to the totals.

Kiwanis Night Out Fun
Members enjoyed a fun night of big band sounds by Burlington High
School Jazz Band members.  Kiwanis Night Out is an annual fun night 
for members and their spouses.   This year Centurion Members were 
also honored.

Kiwanis 
Programs...
Info on the 

Lunch Buddy 
Program

At a recent meet-
ing, the program 
spotlighted the 
Lunch Buddy 
program through 
the community 
schools.  Many 
of you have ex-
pressed interest 
in being a mentor 
and helping out 
with this pro-
gram. 

If you are inter-
ested in being 
a lunch buddy, 
please contact 
Linda at
lspillane@
burlington.k12.
ia.us.



Programs
Arranged by Jim Corder

June 3 - Michael Mauro, Secretary of State, State of the State

June 10 - Roger Gard, Owner, Geode Energy, LLC, Renewable Energy Resources

June 17 - Sheila Glaspie, U.S. Army Auditor, Military Family Welfare Programs 

June 24 - Lucas Rinker, U.S. Border Patrol Agent, The McAllen Texas Assignment

Invocations
Arranged by 

Bruce
Widbin

June 3 – Jeff Rucker
June 10 – Aaron

Baltisberger
June 17 – Matt Shinn
June 24 – Mike Orthel

Kiwanis
International 

President 
to Speak At 

Carthage

All Burlington Club 
members are in-
vited to attend the 
Carthage Kiwanis 
Club meeting on 
July 1 at noon for a 
special presentation 
by Paul Palazzolo, 
Kiwanis Internation-
al President.

The meeting will be 
held at Trinity
Lutheran Church, 
Main and Washing-
ton, Carthage.

RSVP to Dave
Walker, Carthage 
Club Secretary, at 
1-217-224-6855 by 
June 25.

A NEW Year Quickly Approaches
Karen Clay, Vice President, has been working 
away to ready for the 2010-2011 Kiwanis Year.  
During her preparations, she has been work-
ing behind the scenes to set up committees, find 
committee chairs, a Sergeant At Arms, putting 
together the directory and taken many sugges-
tions from all of you.

As she begins putting the pieces together, work will continue with the help 
of all members.  Watch your e-mail and mailbox for information on updat-
ing your directory listing and volunteering for the committee(s) of your lik-
ing.  New this year, an electronic committee sign up sheet will be sent out 
around June 15.

To give you an idea, here’s a look at the Committees you can choose from:

Club Operations
Bingo, Turkey Day• 
Builders Club• 
Christmas in July at • 
the Bees
Family Picnic• 
Finance • 
Gold League• 
House Committee • 
Key Club • 
Kiwanis Night Out• 
Kiwanis Singers• 
Leroy Award• 
Large Project, Boys • 
& Girls Club
Membership • 
Growth & Retention

Memorial Youth • 
Scholarship
Programs• 
Public Relations• 
Scrapbook• 
Spiritual Aims & • 
Invocations
Sports Day• 

Fund Raising
Gumball Machines• 
Pancake Breakfast• 
Rose Day• 
Santa Project• 
Spin Art• 
Travelogue• 

Community Service 
Coats & Boots for • 
Tots
School Dictionary & • 
Thesaurus
Hospital Dolls• 
Highway Cleanup• 
Kids Christmas • 
Shopping
Paint-A-Thon• 
School Nurses• 
Assistance for Youth 
in Need
Young Children – • 
Priority One
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